
I am deeply concerned about the Cape Wind proposal that is currently 
under review by the Army Corps of Engineers on public land in Nantucket 
Sound.  I am not sure that offshore development is  in public interest 
and that the Army Corps of Engineers is the wrong entity to decide upon 
this critical issue. I think that the Nantucket Sound area could be 
permanently damaged. 
 
The Ocean Management Task Force and Governor Romney should clearly 
assert its interest and authority over Nantucket Sound. The Ocean 
Management Task Force to request that the Army Corps of Engineers 
suspend its review of the Cape Wind project until they have put an 
Ocean Resource Management Act into effect. 
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